
To: Mayor Althoff & City Council 

From: Marcus Fluhrer, Police Officer 

Subject: Toward Zero Death Presentation 

Date: Sept. 9, 2019 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Jessica Seide with the Goodhue County Health and Human Services requested an opportunity to give a 

presentation to the Council about the Toward Zero Death (TZD) Program.  As the Police Department’s 

TZD Coordinator she asked me to schedule the presentation.  The TZD program is a federally funded 

grant traffic safety initiative that the Cannon Falls Police Department along with the Red Wing, Kenyon, 

Goodhue, Zumbrota Police Departments and the Goodhue County Sheriff’s Office has participated in for 

many years.  TZD promotes traffic safety through Education, Accident review for engineering changes, 

Emergency Medical Services and High Visibility Traffic Enforcement.  Ms. Seide will be presenting on the 

primary goals of the TZD program and the benefits for our community and Goodhue County.  Following 

the presentation Ms. Seide and I will be present to answer any questions the Council may have.  


